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“I come that they may have life and have life to the full”

John: 10:10

Next WeekWeek Beginning - 15th September 2025

 

Attendance Bear

Each week Mrs Green
awards attendance bear!

We award our
attendance bear to the

class with the best
attendance.

Tuesday 16

September

th

Year 5 Swimming

Wednesday 17th

September

Beth Tweedle is visiting

to present an assembly

Uniform
Despite our reminder last week, we are still seeing children in incorrect

uniform.  There are lots of children without school ties.  This can be purchased

via school spider or via the school office.

PE footwear is also where we are. noticing children wearing bright colour and

branded footwear.  This footwear is not always suitable for PE.  Please be

re4minded that on PE days, children should be wearing plain black pumps or

trainers

Access to school

Please can we remind children about riding bikes and scooters up

and down the main school path. We asked the children to push

bikes and scooters up and down the path there's not to cause any

access problems or accidents.

Below are a couple of

events coming up

over the next couple

of weeks. 

 

The school calendar

on the home page of

the website will keep

you up-to-date with

events for the rest of

the term

After school Club

This term we have not offered bookable afterschool clubs.

We have placed priority on establishing our leadership

groups who meet after school. These are the Faith Team,

Laudato Si group, School Council.

Next week we wil offer out a new Sports club led by our sports coach from

Oldham Athletic.  This will be on a first come first serve booking basis and will

have limited spaces. 

Moving forward we will be sending out a parent survey to gain childrens wishes

for clubs moving forward. 

This week we have issued a form for anyone who wishes to

check to see if they are eligible for means tested free school

meals.  Children eligible are entitled to free breakfast club and

once up and running, a free club place.  Please check school

spider to apply.
 

This week’s winners :

Year 2 
with

100%

Free school meals

Last year, we invested funds into developing our Foundation Area and we are

sure you will agree it is much improved.  Please can we remind parents to not

allow children into this area before and after school.  Staff may have set up

resources or be developing a space.  Please can we also ask Foundation Stage

parents to wait outside of the gated area at the end of the school day.  Staff

will send the children out to the gate once they see parents.

Foundation Stage Area


